Phone Policy - Summer 2025
Grades 4-8:

e Campers in 4th through 8th grade are not permitted to bring phones to camp under
any circumstances

Mesivta Division:

e Boys in the Mesivta program who wish to bring a phone to camp may do so only if it is
handed in to the camp office upon arrival.

e Phones will be made available for use one hour per day at an assigned time and place.

e All devices must be fully filtered before being brought to camp.

Phone Access for All Campers:

e All campers will have the opportunity to call home every Erev Shabbos using the camp
office phones.

e In the event of an emergency, campers may call home from the office on any day of the
week.

To ensure that all campers are fully immersed in the Camp Shoresh experience, we will be
enforcing a zero tolerance policy regarding cell phone use.

Please note that no refunds will be issued should a camper be sent home early due to
violation of this policy.

We greatly appreciate your partnership in helping us create an engaging, distraction-free
environment where campers can make the most of their time at Shoresh.

If you have any questions or concerns about this policy, please don't hesitate to reach out.
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